
Eastern Pennsylvania
Gastroenterology & Liver Specialists, P.C.

Specializing in:
Colonoscopy, Polypectomy
Upper GI Endoscopy, ERCP
Endoscopic Ultrasound, Gastrostomy (PEG)
Esophageal Manometry, Advanced Liver Disease
Capsule Endoscopy, Double Balloon Enteroscopy

Dear Infusion Patient,

EPGI is committed to keeping our patients and staff safe. We feel during this unprecedented time it is important to
let you know everything we are doing to keep you healthy while you visit our office and infusion room. As we
move towards regaining some normalcy these things we are doing to prepare the infusion room for your visit:

● Patients are screened prior to entering the infusion suite
● We require patients and EPGI staff to wear face coverings (cloth or surgical)
● Only the patient (and required assistance) should come for the infusion appointment.  No guests

are allowed
● Infusion employees are required to wear masks and gloves and follow standard precautions as

recommended by the CDC.
● We have added an air filtration system to the infusion room
● Every infusion chair has its own set of equipment that is sanitized between every patient
● Rooms, equipment and common surfaces are sanitized before you receive care

We look forward to seeing you at your next scheduled appointment and will continue to follow recommended
guidelines to keep everyone safe. Making sure you and our staff stay healthy is our priority.

Sincerely,

EPGI Staff and Physicians


